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1, The title page carries the title, the authors, the authors’ affiliations, and footnotes. Title:
The title must be informative, specific, and brief (Title should be no more than 10~12
words/ 60 bytes. Please revise it). Words should be chosen carefully for retrieval purposes.
All nonfunctional words should be deleted, such as “the’, ‘studies on’, ‘observations of’,
and ‘roles of’, etc.

Reply: The word number of title is reduced to 12 words. The nonfunctional words are not

used in the title.

2, The telephone number should be ‘+" + ‘Country Code’ - ‘NDD’ - ‘your phone number’
Reply: Denmark only has country code, no NDD number.



3, Please provide language certificate letter by professional English language editing
companies or native- English experts.

Reply: The paper has been carefully read by Professor Hans Gregersen who is the
previous director of our research Center; he made a lot of changes of English language and
grammar. Now the English language has been approved considerably. Professor Hans
Gregersen has also been added as co-author into the paper, because he finally approved

this paper.
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upload your revised manuscript.
Reply: We have signed the attached copyright assignment and scanned as PDF file. The

file has been sent to the email s.x.gou@wjgnet.com.
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Comment: This commentary describes some interesting findings recently reported by Ma
et al. The content is very good, but it would be better if it is edited by a native English
speaking writer.

Reply: We appreciate the reviewer’s positive comments. The paper and English language
have been edited and corrected by Professor Hans Gregersen who is the previous director

of our research Center. Now the English language has been approved considerably.
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This is a very nice commentary on an interesting article. The author clearly demonstrated
his/her expertise in the field by a concise introduction of the background. The author then
summarized the key findings of the original paper, fully by a critical analysis of the
findings and thoughtful speculation of the relevance to further studies. This is a good

example of commentary article and I don’t have any concerns.



Reply: We appreciate the positive comments.
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